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Dear Friends, 
  
Summer is here, finally! In the lazy summer heat we follow na-
tureôs example ï we are invited to slow down, and put down roots 
deep enough to find water in the dry season.  One way we can put 
down roots that find such living water is through prayer. 
  
We gather week by week to hear Godôs Word, to pray together for 
our own needs and the needs of the world, and to come to the table 
to be nourished with Godôs own self that we might carry on Godôs 
work in the community. The people of Holy Spirit also offer sever-
al different prayer practices during the week to assist in deepening 
our prayer journeysð the Rosary on Tuesdays follows the ancient 
pattern of praying bead by bead, using repeated prayers to go be-
yond mere words to pray with our hearts and spirits. Contemplative 
prayer on Wednesdays uses stillness and silence to open an interior 
door to the divine presence. And the Healing Service on Thursday 
reminds us that our whole self is welcome and honored before 
God, including our brokenness, our wounds, and our struggles. 
  
The parish also includes a prayer list included each week with the 
Sunday bulletin.  Taking this prayer list home allows each of us to 
be aware of who has asked for prayers and support from the com-
munity. These people would especially appreciate your prayers. If 
you are not already doing so, I invite you to hold onto this list, and 
to find a time during your day or week to hold in prayer those on 
our prayer list. It is such an important ministry, and a way we can 
act out our care for one another. 
  
 
 

                                                                         (Cont. on Pg 2) 
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 When someone asks to be included on the Prayer List an email goes out to the prayer chain, 
and the person is added to the list included with the bulletin.  Beginning in June we will also 
pray for each person added to the prayer list during the prayers of the people for two weeks. It 
will be a way to intentionally hold that person in community as part of the prayers in our litur-
gy. It is my hope that hearing the name aloud will remind us all of the ministry of intercession, 
and encourage us to continue to pray during the week for each of Godôs beloved children for 
whom we have been asked to pray. 
 
Thank you for your tender care of one another. It is a joy to be among you. 
 
Peace & all good, 
Mo. Mandy+ 
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5ÐÃÏÍÉÎÇ %ÖÅÎÔÓȡ 
 

 
CHATTANOOGA GIRLS 
CHOIR CONCERT  
June 2nd, 7:00 pm 
 
VBS KICKOFF (Telescopes!) 
June 2nd 8:30 ï10:30pm 
 
VBS WEEK 
June 3-7th 
 
COHI MEETING 
June 8th, 10:00 am 
 
PENTECOST 
June 9th 
 
FAMILY PROMISE WEEK 
June 9-16 
 
VESTRY MEETING 
June 13th, 6:30-8:30 pm 
 
SASSE 
June 14th,  noon 
 
HONDURAS MISSION TRIP 
June 22-29th 
 
SEARCH COMMITTEE MTG. 
June 30th, 4:00 pm 
 
PASTORAL SUPPORT MTG 
June 27th,  10:00 ï11:00 am 
 
THE PANTRY 
June 29th, 8:00-9:30 am 
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 7ÅÅËÌÙ 3ÃÈÅÄÕÌÅȡ 
 

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
(ÏÌÙ %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȟ ψȡσπ ÁÍ 
%ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȟ ρπȡππ ÁÍ 

 
-ÏÎÄÁÙ 

!! -ÅÅÔÉÎÇȟ ρςȡσπÐÍ 
 

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙ 
2ÏÓÁÒÙȟ ÎÏÏÎ 

!! -ÅÅÔÉÎÇȟ ρςȡσπ ÐÍ 
 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ 
Ȱ)Î 3ÔÉÔÃÈÅÓȱȟ ωȡππ ÁÍ 
#ÏÎÔÅÍÐÌÁÔÉÖÅ 0ÒÁÙÅÒȟ 

ÎÏÏÎ 
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4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ 
"ÉÂÌÅ 3ÔÕÄÙȟ ρπȡσπ ÁÍɕ 

%ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔȾ(ÅÁÌÉÎÇ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅȟ ÎÏÏÎ 
!! -ÅÅÔÉÎÇȟ ρςȡσπ ÐÍ 

 
&ÒÉÄÁÙ 

#ÈÕÒÃÈ ÏÆПÉÃÅ ÃÌÏÓÅÄ 
 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ 
4ÈÅ 0ÁÎÔÒÙ ψȡππ ÁÍ  
ɉÌÁÓÔ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÔÈɊ 
#ÕÍÍÉÎÇ (ÁÒÖÅÓÔ ρπȡππ-ρςȡππ 

 
ɕ /Î ÈÉÁÔÕÓ ÕÎÔÉÌ *ÕÌÙ ρρÔÈ 

Sundayôs Readings: June 2, 2019 
Acts 16:16-34 
Psalm 97 
Revelation 22:12-14, 16-17, 20-21 
John 17:20-26 
 
Sunday, June 9, 2019 
Genesis 11:1-9 
Psalm 104: 25-35, 37 
Acts 2:1-21 
John 14: 8-17 
 

 

https://connecting.episcopalatlanta.org/events/
https://connecting.episcopalatlanta.org/events/
https://connecting.episcopalatlanta.org/events/2017/12/1/joy-to-the-world-preparing-to-welcome-god-and-one-another-in-advent
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From the Youth Minister: For Our Youth!   
 

 
 
May was a busy month, and we all survived!  We had a great time at Cardboard City, once 
again winning a prize for having raised the most money!  Later that week we had five youth 
confirmed at St. Davidôs in Roswell.  It was a beautiful service, and Bishop Wright celebrated 
in his unique and inclusive way. We welcomed Mother Mandy on Senior Sunday, with im-
pressive readings, performances, and sermons by our talented seniors Katie, Sonja, Caroline, 
and Colleen. 
 
We had a brief week to breathe, and now itôs time to dive into June!  VBS training for youth 
helpers, especially our rising 6th graders, will be held Sunday, June 2nd after the 10:00 service.  
VBS kickoff will take place that night after the Chattanooga Girls Choir performance at 7.  
From 8:30-10:30 there will be telescopes and an expert to guide us as we look at our night 
sky. Then VBS, 9-12, all week.  A fun movie trip is planned for Wednesday, so bring a lunch, 
and Carol Franklin and I (and any other parent volunteers) will transport youth to Movies 400 
to see Godzilla: King of the Monsters.  Parents will pick up from the theater, and I will have 
more specific times closer to the date. 
 
Finally, all parents and youth should please subscribe to ECOHS Youth Remind!  You can get 
the app for your smartphone, it is free and convenient, or you can simply receive my Remind 
notices by text.  Text @gkf374 to 81010, and you will be joined! 
 

 

Check out eycdioatl.org for Diocesan events, like EYC retreats and Happening! 
  
 Blessings, 
Shannon David                                                                                                                                      
shannon@mattdavid.net                                                                                                                 
678-457-0192 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

file:///C:/Users/Parish%20Administrator/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/L8EB9JS7/eycdioatl.org
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Dear Friends, 
 
"A gleaming city on a hill!". This phrase is a great way to describe the spirit of our wonder-
ful church. It is certainly true of the extraordinary commitment level found in the music de-
partment at all levels here. Following are a few statistics from Jan. through May of 2019. 
The Adult Choir has added 9 new members (including our first staff singer), elected a slate 
of officers (who have met 4 times), provided music for 24 church services (29 anthems) and 
faithfully attended 46 hours of choir rehearsals! Please thank a choir member when you see 
them. They are among the most dedicated of any group of people - anywhere! The support 
and encouragement they show each week, particularly during a time of transition, is a testa-
ment to the character of these individuals and to all those who have led them over many 
years. They are an inspiration to all the staff each week!  
 
Perhaps God has been gently nudging some of you to join! The month of June we are 
offering an opportunity for anyone interested to come sing on Sunday! Service times have 
been adjusted to 10:00 a.m. with a 9:00 a.m. choir call. There will be plenty of time to fa-
miliarize all interested in the anthem and service music of the day. Art is long and time is 
fleeting! Listen to that nudge! You will be glad you came. 
 
Our choir will take a much deserved break during the month of July and the first 2 weeks in 
August. During that time we will have a guest soloist or instrumentalist each week. Sunday 
comes every 7 days and I can assure you we will continue to be offering the very best pos-
sible unto the Lord each week! Come to church when you are in town and bring your 
friends.! 
 
Speaking  of friends! We will host the Award winning Chattanooga Girls Choir this 
Sunday, June 2nd at 7 p.m. This group is a touring choir (much like the Georgia Boy 
Choir) of very talented young ladies grade 4 through voice change. There are forty singers 
performing a wide variety of literature. The program is designed not only for us to enjoy, 
but also to give each of you an opportunity for bringing visitors to our church! We antici-
pate a large crowd and encourage you to be a part of it! Come early to get a seat. 
 
Your friend,  
Nick 
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Choir Member: Donna Yaughn 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you look up the word ñblessedò in Websterôs, you will see my picture.   
 
I am enjoying retirement as a Reading Specialist, having taught elementary school for 32 
years.  My husband, Johnny, and I have eleven grandchildren who keep us very busy.  We 
are so proud of their accomplishments and sometimes wonder about that genetic thing?!   
 
My hobbies include ravenous reading, quilting, volunteering as a Dental Coordinator at 
Good Shepherd Clinic of Dawson County, and enjoying our English garden.  (Notice I 
qualified that last hobby because I enjoy all the work Johnny does in the garden!) 
 
We have been at ECHOS for three years and love meeting and getting to know everyone.  I 
have looked for ways to serve my church.  Lately I have been asked to join Pollyann Mat-
son (the first person to invite me out for lunch) to co-chair a Welcome Committee for Visi-
tors.  I am also in my third year of Education for Ministry. 
 
ECOHS is my sacred place, worshiping with Johnny, and singing praises to God through 

the choir.   I am the most blessed. 
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Parish Life 

Confirmations, Senior Sunday  
and 

 Welcome Mtr. Mandy! 
 
We certainly had a busy Sunday on May 12th!  We celebrated our graduating seniors, 
acknowledged our recent confirmands, honored our mothers and welcomed our new Interim 
Rector, Mtr. Mandy Brady! 
 
If you were unable to be with us that day and would like to hear the Senior Sermons, they can 
be found on the church website at www.ecohs.net. 
 
Congratulations Seniors: Katie Barr, Sonja Bochonko, Caroline Lloyd, and Colleen Norris! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Katie Barr Caroline Lloyd Shannon David & Colleen Norris 

Kathy, Sonja & Wally Bochonko Mother Mandy Brady Mtr. Mandy at Holy Communion 
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Parish Life 

 
 
 

Congratulations Confirmands! 

 

 

 

 
2019 Confirmands:  

Henry Kashin, Mate David, Eva Cardona, Andrea Cardona and Lilli Davenport celebrating with  

Bishop Rob Wright at St. Davidõs Episcopal Church on May 9, 2019. 


